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Glowing Ember Award 
Todd Wenck Troop 3537 – Medina 

For the past 4 years, Todd Wenck has been the Committee Chairman for our troop.  While he 

was coerced into taking the role, he has embraced it - or at least most of it - for the betterment 

of the boys, the other adults, and the troop itself. He actually enjoys being the point man for 

Friends of Scouting - imagine that! He did not come with a lot of involvement in Cub Scouts - in 

fact, his 3rd son joined the troop when his youngest did also - and his 3rd son was entering 9th 

grade - and made Eagle a few days before turning 18.  Todd has jumped in to Scouting - 

helping out with merit badges (he's all about safety!), coming along to summer camp, where he 

makes a mean deviled egg and enjoys kayaking. And last year, he headed up our crew that 

went to Sea Base, where he had so much fun he is debating going AGAIN in 2020. And he also 

helps store our trailers. Todd has been a shining light for us - or rather, our Glowing Ember, and 

we would like to recognize him on behalf of Troop 537.  


